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December 18, 2020 

VIA EMAIL 

Re: Docket No. 20190166-WS -Application for increase in water rates in Highlands County 
by HC Waterworks, Inc. 

Dear Mr. Rendell and Ms. Morse: 

By this letter, the Commission staff requests that the Office of Public Counsel and HC 
Waterworks, Inc. (HC or Utility) jointly respond to the following data requests regarding the 
joint settlement stipulation and agreement filed on August 11 , 2020. 

1. Please refer to page two of the agreement, subsection 8(a). 

a. Please explain the significance of February 28, 2021, as the deadline for the joint 
movant's request for staffs participation in any scheduled activities. 

b. If there are any scheduled activities after February 28, 2021, will staff be invited 
to participate in them? 

2. Please indicate if any activities, such as meetings or phone-calls, have been scheduled 
and the anticipated dates of the activities if scheduled. 

3. Do the joint movants anticipate the instant docket be closed upon the Utility's filing of its 
final status report? If not, please explain why and provide an alternative procedure for 
docket closure. 
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Please file a joint response to the questions above electronically no later than January 8, 2021, at 
the Commission’s website at www.floridapsc.com, by selecting the Clerk’s Office and Electronic 
Filing Web Form. Should the Utility have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (850) 
413-6473 or email me at mramos@psc.state.fl.us. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Marissa Ramos 
 
Marissa Ramos 
Engineering Supervisor 
 

MR:jp 
 
cc: Office of Commission Clerk (Docket No. 20190166-WS) 
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